Mailed Funds (5.06.05.4) 



POLICY

Payments mailed to cover University fees and charges are normally received in the Bursar's Office and the Office of the Vice President for Business and Finance. Payments are also occasionally received by other University departments, including the Office of the Associate Vice President of Finance and Accounting. All invoices or other instructions for payments to the University should state that all payments are to be forwarded to the Office of the Vice President for Business and Finance.

All such money must be processed in accordance with the following procedures. All discrepancies are to be reported immediately to the Bursar or to the Associate Vice President of Finance and Accounting.



REFERENCES

5.06.01.1 Application Fees
5.06.05.3 Departmental Collection Authorization.
Memorandum of Payments Received Sheet

